
From: Ted Picciotto [mailto:ted.picciotto@pcc.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 6:14 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Tsp testimony 
 
Hello, 
 
I live on NE 8th Ave. I don't see how creating green ways on 7th and 9th would not funnel traffic onto 
8th which is one way in most directions. Unless there are plans in place to divert traffic from NE 8th as 
well I strongly feel the plan is incomplete at this point. You would essentially be moving a traffic 
problem on 7th to 8th. 
 
Sincerely, 
Edward Picciotto 
Home owner 
2237 NE 8th ave 97212 
503-896-8141 
 


